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Greetings and happy new year
family! We wanted to formally
relaunch our monthly
newsletter. This will highlight
and recap all the amazing
things God is doing around
South Central.

In addition to relaunching our
newsletter, we have some
other updates to share. Youth
and Young Adult Leaders will
now have the opportunity to
schedule one on one
leadership training sessions
which are designed to help you
build and cultivate ideas for
your local church programs.

We will be launching a video
devotional series. This series is
all about discovering God. We
want to challenge you to ask
the hard questions and then
see how God will answer.

DATES TO REMEBER

Jan 28th- TN River
Youth Federation 

Feb 4th- West TN Youth
Federation

Feb 18th- KY/Middle TN
Youth Federation 

Feb 25th- NW FL/South
AL Youth Federation 
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If you have any events or
things you want us to
highlight throughout the
year please email myself at
bstewart@scc-sda.org. You
can also email
jclewis@scc-sda.org  so we
can celebrate the great
work being done!

Any questions, comments
or concerns that you may
have can be sent to
youth@scc-sda.org and we
will make sure to answer
you the best way we can.

Make sure to follow us on
facebook and Instagram
@thesccyouth and on
youtube at South Central
Youth Department.
Engage with us! We want
to make sure that your
voice is heard and your
concerns are addressed.


